USP 40—NF 35 Online: <191> Identification Tests—General

Type of Posting: General Announcement
Posting Date: 01-Jun-2017

USP is aware of an issue with the cross reference links to General Chapter <191> from content within the USP 40—NF 35 online edition and
Supplements. Currently the cross reference links direct users to a version of General Chapter <191> that is no longer official. The new version of
General Chapter <191> became official on May 1, 2017. The cross reference links will be updated in USP 41-NF 36 online when the unofficial
version is removed from the publication.

Please check the first line under the title of General Chapter <191> Identification Tests—General, containing the specific official date, to ensure you
are accessing the intended version of the General Chapter.

For more information on the affected monographs, see the related Compendial Notice: www.uspnf.com/notices/general-chapter-191-identification-
tests.

USP apologizes for any inconvenience this may cause.

Should you have any questions, please contact Robert Lafaver, Technical Service Manager (301) 816-8335 or rhi@usp.org).
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